
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Jordin  Sparks,  Nina  Dobrev
and Gwyneth Paltrow

By Shoshi

For  today’s  column,  let’s  take  a  look  at  three  celebrity
couples that keep the gossip mills churning — whether it’s
because of a potential engagement, a possible new love affair,
or never-ending separation rumors.

Jordin Sparks and Jason DeRulo: Lately, all eyes have been on
this couple, wondering when they’re going to get engaged.
DeRulo made the smoothest move ever on Valentine’s Day by
gifting his girlfriend with 10,000 orange roses. How in the
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heck is he going to top that? What also has people buzzing is
that the sultry singer proposed to Sparks in his latest video
for “Marry Me.”

Calm down, and stop waiting for your wedding invitations.
They’re only 24 years old — why is everyone trying so hard to
marry them off? They’re still figuring it out. That’s not to
say that they haven’t started talking about marriage; right
now, it’s out on the table and being discussed. The two of
them are best friends, so it’s looking really good.

DeRulo is still trying to decide how and when to propose. I
see it coming on a holiday or a birthday; New Year’s Eve keeps
popping up.

Related Link: Jason Derulo Surprises Jordin Sparks with 10,000
Roses for Valentine’s Day

Nina Dobrev and Liam Hemsworth: Are these two Atlanta-based
actors a new couple? They have recently been spotted on a date
and sharing a few kisses.

If they do decide to pursue a relationship, don’t look for
this one to last a long time. No offense to Dobrev, but she’s
in a rebound situation after her split from longtime boyfriend
(and The Vampire Diaries co-star) Ian Somerhalder.

Similarly, Hemsworth’s energy is all over the place when it
comes to his heart. Can you blame him? By the end of his
relationship with Miley Cyrus, it had become a train wreck. He
has a bit of healing to do. He isn’t sure what he wants in a
relationship, so he’s just having a good time and looking to
see who’s out there. The Hunger Games actor has a few wild
oats to sow before settling down again.

Related Link: Find Out About Liam Hemsworth Post-Miley Hookup
with Eliza Gonzalez

Gwyneth Paltrow and Chris Martin: Oh, how the gossip is flying
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on the marriage of this longtime pair! Her reps have denied
that she’s having an affair with lawyer Jeff Soffer; there
have been other names thrown around as well. The question
remains is any of it true — and who knows? Only those people
directly involved with the couple know the real deal.

When I look at the marriage of the actress and musician, it’s
in deep trouble — and not just because of affair rumors or
because  Martin  may  not  be  a  happy  camper  living  in  Los
Angeles. Long story short, the Coldplay frontman is bored to
tears with their relationship, and he looks disconnected. If
things  don’t  turn  around  soon,  look  for  a  divorce
announcement. Martin is going to want to split, but Paltrow
will make sure that it looks like she’s the one who wants to
end their marriage, as her image is very important to her.
Martin will be fine with that as long as he gets to move on.
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